
Craig Zurhorst, Rumford, ME.
Good evening,

I am requesting that FERC accept the Town of Rumford's Recreation Study 
Proposal in place of Brookfield's. 

The Town of Rumford's Recreation Study Proposal is far more 
comprehensive, and asks for what the town truly needs to address its 
economic and recreational development goals associated with the Rumford 
Falls.

Thank you very much and please feel free to contact me with questions 
about this project that you believe I may be able to answer.

Sincerely,

Craig G. Zurhorst

757 Hancock St.
Rumford, ME 04276
207-357-9102
craig.zurhorst@gmail.com
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